
 

December 16, 2020 

  

N O T I C E 

There will be a Virtual Meeting of the Buildings and Grounds Sub-Committee on Friday, December 18, 2020 
at 4:30 p.m. broadcast from the Media Arts Studio, 454 Broadway, for the purpose of discussing safety 
policies as part of the plan for expanding in-person learning and ongoing review of the health metrics. It is 
anticipated that this meeting will end no later than 6:00 pm.  
 
Individuals must sign up in advance to provide public comments for the Buildings and Grounds Sub-
Committee meeting on Friday, December 18, 2020: The sign up window is Wednesday, December 16, 2020 
through Friday, December 18 by 11:30 a.m. (by phone) or 4:00 p.m. (online).  
 
● To sign up to call in using the ZOOM app on your computer or mobile device: visit 
www.cpsd.us/school_committee/virtual. 
 ●To sign up to call-in by phone: contact Jennifer Dever Wood at 617.349.6620.  
 
Until further notice, the Sub-Committee will hold its meetings virtually. Meetings will be live-streamed at 
www.cpsd.us and broadcast on Cambridge Educational Access TV (CEATV) Channel 98/99.  
. 
 

 
Dosha E. Beard 

  Executive Secretary to the School Committee 
 
 
c: School Committee Members 
 Superintendent 
 Administration 
 City Clerk 
 Principals 
 Family Liaisons 
 Student Representatives, CRLS 
 
 
Posted on 12/16/20 at 4:30 P.M.  
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